COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Bbipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

8th July, 1038

Dear Sir,

I am in recelipt of vour letter of the 6th
instant, forwarding one from Mr, Davis respecting a Bronze
Propeller intended for llessrs. David Rowan & Co's Engines
N0.1016 (Messrs. Chas, Connell & Co's Yard No.,424), and his
remarks, together with those in the accompanying communication
received from Messrs, Steven & Struthers, Ltd., have been
carefully notedes

The matter has received consideration, and
in reply I have to acquaint you that since the tensile strength
of the material, as revealed by the first test plece, was only
8lightly less than the minimum specified by the Rules, and the
elongation considerably in excess of the Rule requirements,
indicating good ductility, the propeller in question will be
accepted, 1t being observed that it has been examined and
found sound.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

The Secretary, Secretary.
GLASGOW,.
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